
 

                                    

Welcome to School Year Group Meetings 
 

A reminder we will be holding Year Group meetings with your child’s teacher. 
This is an important meeting to share information about how you can help and 

support your child this year.  
 

ALL MEETINGS WILL START AT 2.45PM IN THE SCHOOL HALL 
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Year 6 Monday 10th September 

Year 5 Tuesday 11th September 

Year 4 Wednesday 12th September 

Year 3 Thursday 13th September 

Year 2 Friday 14th September 

Year 1 Monday 17th September 

Reception Tuesday 18th September 

  Newsletter No 1                                        AUTUMN TERM 2018                        7th September 2018   

                                                           

ATTENDANCE REMINDER  
 

We are once again seeing a rise in the number of holiday requests for the Autumn term and in particular the first 
couple of weeks. May we remind you that holidays are not authorised during term time. The first few weeks of term 
are an important time for children whilst they settle into their new classes and form friendships, and being away at 
the start of term can be detrimental to their education and disruptive to the whole class.  
 

Please can we also remind you that routine medical appointments should be taken at the end of the day (and not 
during school hours). Thank you for your continued support.  

 
AN ABSENCE REQUEST FORM NEEDS TO BE COMPLETED FOR ALL ABSENCES.  THIS CAN BE 

COLLECTED FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 

  Diary Dates 
 
 

September 
14th  
 
17th  

 
Open morning at 
Tretherras 
Individual photos 

 
October 
4th – 10th  
18th  
 
22nd – 26th  

 
 
Book Fair 
Open morning at 
Treviglas 
Half Term 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Information sent home this week: 

• ‘Welcome to Year group’ letters 

• Macron football festival letters 

(selected Yr 5/6 children) 

Welcome back 
 

Welcome back to the start of another school year.  We hope you all had a lovely summer break.  We would particularly 
like to welcome all our new families in the Reception classes and throughout the school.  We hope you enjoy your 
time at the school. 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

• Newsletters – this is the last newsletter that will be sent home as a hard copy. 

After today, the newsletter will no longer be sent home as a hard copy.  We 

will post it on our website www.indianqueensschool.org each week (copies 

will also be in all the school noticeboards and some paper copies will be 

available to collect from the main office).  
 

• Medicines – We will administer prescribed medication only (we are unable 
to administer over the counter medication) if: 

1. They are handed to the office with clear written instructions and a 
signed medical form.  Instructions on the bottle are not sufficient. 

2. The medicine is labelled (by the doctor) with the child’s name and dose. 

 

Diary for week commencing 10th September 2018 
Monday Year 6 Welcome to School Meeting at 2.45pm 
Tuesday Year 5 Welcome to School Meeting at 2.45pm 
Wednesday Year 4 Welcome to School Meeting at 2.45pm 

Guitar and woodwind lessons 
Macron football festival- Treviglas sports fields 

Thursday Year 3 Welcome to School Meeting at 2.45pm 
Friday Year 2 Welcome to School Meeting at 2.45pm 

 

Instrumental tuition 
 

Learning a musical instrument 
can be a great opportunity for 
children. In school, we have both 
guitar and woodwind lessons, 
taught by Cornwall Music 
Service Trust at a cost of £5.25 
a lesson. Tuition is open to any 
child in Year 3 or above and if 
you would like more information 
about lessons, visit their website 
www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.
org or speak to Miss Tiplady. 
Guitar lessons and woodwind 
lessons will now both be held on 
Wednesdays. 

mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org
http://www.indianqueensschool.org/
http://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/
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Menu for week commencing Monday 10th September 
 

 Main On the side Dessert  
 

Water is freely available 
to all children.  Milk is 
also freely available to 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 

children. All other drinks 
are available at an 

additional cost of 50p.  
Thank you. 

Monday 
Spaghetti bolognese and garlic bread 
 

Carrot batons Banana flapjack 

Tuesday 
Hot dogs with homemade tomato sauce 
and homemade wedges 

Corn cobletts Raspberry Angel 
Delight 

Wednesday 
Cornish roast beef, roast potatoes and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Carrots and broccoli Oat cookie 

Thursday 
Cheese and ham French bread pizza  Peas and rainbow 

salad 
Lemon drizzle cake 

Friday 
Battered fish fillet with homemade chips Sweetcorn and 

baked beans 
Frozen yoghurt 

 

The school will work with children who require a modification to the school meals as jacket potatoes/bread rolls / ham, cheese, tuna or salad, can 
be prepared. Please talk to the class teacher if there are any queries regarding lunches.  

 On rare occasions, due to circumstances beyond our control (e.g. non-delivery or equipment problems), it may be 
necessary to vary the menu.  However, a hot meal will always be available! 

 

 
 

 

 


